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News Flash

A service of ILG’s Sustainable Communities Learning Network, the
News Flash highlights fresh resources and upcoming events tailored for
local sustainability practitioners.

E V E N T

$20 Million Available for Urban Greening
The Strategic Growth Council is hosting workshops for the third (and
final) round of Urban Greening grants. The workshops are strongly
encouraged for those considering applying to either the Urban Greening
Project or Urban Greening Planning grant programs.

Please RSVP to 916-653-2812 or urbangreening@resources.ca.gov

View the workshop schedule.

Sustainable Communities Learning
Network Partnership
The Sustainable Communities Learning Network
(SCLN) is a service for local officials offered by the Institute for Local
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Government in partnership with the Information Center for the
Environment at the University of California, Davis, with support from the
Strategic Growth Council and The California Endowment.

Sustainable Communities Learning
Network Group on LinkedIn

The LinkedInTM group is a place for local government
sustainability practitioners to connect, exchange information, discuss
best practices, and seek feedback on project ideas directly from their
peers.
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